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I have a resided in the Blue Mountains for 30 years to date and my family have been dwelling here 
since the early twentieth century. I see no reason whatsoever for us to have a toll that was 
cancelled by the Labor Government reinstated simply because the current state government need 
to fund the widening of the M4 so that more commercial traffic can plummet dangerously along 
the (ex) freeway. We residents were not consulted about this and there is certainly a veil of 
secrecy over the deal. What are you hiding NSW State Government? Rail fare costs have risen, 
more and more big businesses are employing workers off shore. Those workers who actually have 
work to go to cannot afford to pay this extra daily fee to get to & from work. Yours truly Jennifer 
Whichello. 


